
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
Grant proposals should be addressed to: 

Environmental Investment Fund of Namibia 

NILALEG Project Grant Facility 

Heinitzburg Heights 

c/o Heinitzburg and Dr. Theo-Ben Gurirab Streets 

Klein Windhoek, Windhoek 

 

Ms. Aina-Maria Iteta 

EIF: Head of Monitoring and Evaluations 

AIteta@EIF.ORG.NA or 

Tel: 061 – 4317721 

 

 

  Grant proposals should be submitted on the EIF prescribed templates available at the EIF website, www.eif.org.na, or at EIF 
offices including grant application guidelines and related forms. 

Proposals should be submitted to the EIF not later than 18 March 2021 at 17h00. 
Both hardcopies and emails will be accepted.   

 

For further queries, kindly contact: 

Ms. Philadelphia Buys  

EIF: NILALEG Project Coordinator 

PBuys@EIF.ORG.NA or 

Tel: 061 – 4317705 

The partners further wish to clarify that registered communal conservancies, gazette community forests, community groups, 
farmer’s  associations,  women’s  groups,  youth  groups  and  informal  community  groups  (subject  certain  conditions)  are  all 
eligible  for  applying  to  this  facility.  The  grant  facility  remains  limited  to  the  pre-determined  landscapes  of  Omaoipanga 
(Kunene  Region),  Ruacana  (Omusati and Kunene Regions),  Okongo  (Ohangwena  Region),  Nkulivere  (Kavango  West  
Region)  and Zambezi  (Zambezi  Region)  while  the  anticipated  proposals  remain  limited  to  the  investment  themes  of 
 agroforestry, sustainable rangeland/crop management and nature-based enterprises.

The  Ministry  of  Environment,  Forestry  and  Tourism  (MEFT),  in  partnership  with  the  United  Nations  Development 
Programme (UNDP) and Environmental Investment Fund of Namibia (EIF), during the week of 18th January 2021 advertised 
a  “Call  for  Proposals”  (Call)  through  the  Namibia  Integrated  Landscape  Approach  for  Enhancing  Livelihoods  and 
Environmental Governance to Eradicate Poverty (NILALEG) Project Small Grants Facility. The closing date for the said Call 
was 18th February 2021 but the afore-stated partners, following stakeholder requests for ample time, herewith give notice of 
the extension of the deadline for the submission of proposals to 18th March 2021.
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